
                            School Council 
03.12.19       2.45pm       Octopus Room 

Agenda: 

 Feedback from classes 

 Compile all feedback into one plan 

 Visit the track to check final plan and make any adaptations 

 

In attendance: 

Led by: Mrs Hewitt 

Meerkats: Leopards: Alba McDougall 

Owls: Martha Hart Flamingos: Anabel Mildenhall 

Penguins: Joseph Mays Rhinos: Isaac Cumberland 

Kangaroos: Harvey Marchbank Pandas: Bradley Kiely-Hilliard 

Koalas: Louie Rutherford Dolphins: Emma Romero 

Giraffes: Matty Smith Elephants: Aime Case and Jack Lawson 

 
 

 All councillors reported back from their classes and brought their plans annotated with ideas for where each 

piece would go.  

 

 Comments from each class included: 

“We ordered them from easiest to hardest to the trail gets more difficult as you move round.” 

“The teacher held each piece up and the class voted for which piece should go where.” 

“I explained what each piece of equipment did then we voted.” 

“We talked about which pieces might need to be near to an adult.” 

“We didn’t put the rope pieces next to each other as they are quite similar.” 

“We put the tyres near to Year R and KS1 as they would be able to do that quite easily.” 

 

 The council discussed each piece and contributed ideas so that a final plan was produced. 

 

 We took our plans outside to check the size and location of the areas chosen and that the pieces would fit 

where we want them. The space between the track and the fence is narrow so we had to adapt our plan and 

put some pieces onto the corners rather than down the long straight.  

 

 Mrs Hewitt will send the new plans to Fawns. 

 

 Next meeting will be in the Spring term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


